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Walton Montessori Nursery Newsletter
(06/12/19)
	Oak Class

Our Solar system is complete! We had lots of fun making planet earth and lots of 3d stars, if you get the chance come and have a look as it looks amazing.
We have continued to learn and practise some Christmas songs that we will be singing for you at our Christmas Party, we are practising lots and have even begun to sing a Spanish Christmas song. It is feeling very festive in the nursery and we are really looking forward to wearing our Christmas jumpers next week.
          [image: image7.png]


                                       [image: image2.jpg]


  
Elm Class
This week has been another week of getting messy with arts and crafts, we fully explored glitter and enjoyed being very shiny! 

We have also been trying very hard to master zips on our coats, we have worked out that they go up and down. We have been practising putting on clothes on the dollies! Next step is working out how to connect the zip to the Zipper!   
We have also been learning the names of some of the features on our faces, we have learnt nose, eyes, mouth and ears.
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As you may be aware the heating in the baby room was broken in the middle part of the week and the babies spent some time upstairs due to this – apologies for this, now the problem is all fixed so we will be back in our own room next week.
Important Reminders….. Builders are currently working onsite, they will endeavour to create as little noise and disruption as possible but please bear in mind in case of extra vehicles around and about.


	Don’t Forget…

Children’s Christmas party 2pm - 4.30 pm Friday 13th December – We hope you can all make it!
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Dancing, party games, party food, and special performance of our Christmas songs medley at 
3.45 pm. 
Don’t Miss it!


	Important Dates
Christmas Jumper week 9th - 13th December – wear your festive jumper any day in support of save the children. Any donations to the office please 😊
Parents Evenings
Elm Class 17th December & Oak Class 18th December – Please book your slot with your child’s key worker.
End of Term Wednesday 18th December – reopen 8am Thursday 2nd January 2020
Have a lovely weekend!

Jane, Maria and the team at Walton Montessori


